
Saint Teresa School 

December 8, 2023 
 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 
students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 
community, where all are challenged to learn and live 
by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 
develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 
for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 
• Saturday, December 9 

o Christmas Tree Lighting 
• Monday, December 11 

o Dress Down Day 
• Thursday, December 14 

o NO HOT LUNCH AVAILABLE 
o Christmas Concert (details sent in separate email) 

• Friday, December 15 
o NO HOT LUNCH AVAILABLE 
o PTO Christmas Bake Sale & Dress Down 

• Sunday, December 17 
o Saint Teresa Night at P-Bruins 

• Wednesday, December 20 
o Dismissal at 11:30 
o NO AFTERCARE 

• Thursday, December 21 
o Christmas Vacation! 

• Tuesday, January 2 
o Students return to school 

 

Books, Books and More Books! 
Our second-grade students were challenged to read as many books as possible from September- December. For every 

book read, students were able to add a link to their paper chains! Collectively, the class read  around 750 books! 

 



Principal Update 
Dear Parents, 

As December unfolds, we find ourselves fully immersed in Christmas activities. The Christmas season is not only a 
magical time of year, but it is also a reminder of the strong bonds that connect us as a school family. I would like to 
thank everyone who attended parent-teacher conferences. It was a wonderful opportunity for us to share with you the 
many accomplishments of your children. Conferences were followed by a night of Roller Skating at United Skates. 
Whether a novice or a master skater – everyone had a great time – they even met the Grinch!

 

 
Tuesday morning, we had the opportunity to watch Ocean State Ballet perform segments from the Nutcracker. They 
loved the performance and wanted their pictures taken with Nutcracker and crew. If you would like to take your 
family, there are upcoming performances of the Nutcracker by Ocean State Ballet (see the flier). 

 



 

Saturday Night is the tree lighting, sponsored by the Parent Council. Everyone is welcome to attend the 4:00 mass, 
with the tree lighting to follow. Each homeroom has a tree that they have been responsible for decorating – and they 
are looking awesome! 

Next week is the Christmas concert – the information concerning arrival times etc. has been sent out in a separate 
email. If you have any questions, please feel free to call the office. 

Holiday card raffles continue to be sold. Remember – for every five cards that a student sells, she or he is entered into 
a drawing for a 50-inch color television and a drawing for a laptop. The prizes range from gift certificates to local 
restaurants to cash prizes. They make wonderful presents and we are hoping for 100% participation from our 
students. 

Thank you for your active involvement in our school activities and events – it is what makes our school community 
truly special! 

 

The Nutcracker 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



STS Basketball Schedule 

 
 

Saint Teresa School P-Bruins Night 
http://www.providencebruins.com/sts  

 
 

 
 
 

http://www.providencebruins.com/sts


Christmas Concert 

 
 

Christmas Tree Lighting 

 



Darlington American League 

       

 



 

Volunteer Opportunity 

 
 

December Lunch 

 
 

 


